
5 Members of the Board 
of Works  

 
• Referenced in the 

council ordinance as 
(E)(1) 

 
• Must meet the 

qualifications for the 
board of works 

 
• Term of office on the 

merit commission 
follows the term of 
office for the Board 
of Works 

 

Active Members’ 
Selection (Democrat) 

 
• Reference in the 

council ordinance as 
(E)(2) 

• Must have voted in 
the most recent 
three primaries as a 
democrat 

• Must have been a 
legal resident in the 
Territory’s 
jurisdiction for three 
consecutive years 
preceding the term 

• Must be of good 
moral character 

• Must be at least 21 
years of age 

• May not be an active 
member of a police 
or fire department or 
agency 

• Must not receive any 
remuneration as 
salary from the City, 
Center Township or 
the Fire Territory 

• Initial appointment 
term – 4 YEARS 
 

Active Members’ 
Selection (Republican) 

 
• Reference in the 

council ordinance as 
(E)(2) 

• Must have voted in 
the most recent 
three primaries as a 
republican 

• Must have been a 
legal resident in the 
Territory’s 
jurisdiction for three 
consecutive years 
preceding the term 

• Must be of good 
moral character 

• Must be at least 21 
years of age 

• May not be an active 
member of a police 
or fire department or 
agency 

• Must not receive any 
remuneration as 
salary from the City, 
Center Township or 
the Fire Territory 

• Initial appointment 
term – 2 YEARS 

Active Members’ 
Selection (General) 

 
• Reference in the 

council ordinance as 
(E)(3) 

• Must have been a 
legal resident in the 
Territory’s 
jurisdiction for three 
consecutive years 
preceding the term 

• Must be of good 
moral character 

• Must be at least 21 
years of age 

• Must not be an active 
member of a police 
or fire department or 
agency 

• Must not be a past 
member of a police 
or fire department or 
agency 

• Must not receive any 
remuneration as 
salary from the City, 
Center Township or 
the Fire Territory 

• Initial appointment 
term – 4 YEARS 

Council’s Appointment  
 
• Reference in the 

council ordinance as 
(E)(4) 

• Must have been a 
legal resident in the 
Territory’s 
jurisdiction for three 
consecutive years 
preceding the term 

• Must be of good 
moral character 

• Must be at least 21 
years of age 

• Must not be an active 
member of a police 
or fire department or 
agency 

• Must not receive any 
remuneration as 
salary from the City, 
Center Township or 
the Fire Territory 

• Initial appointment 
term – 2 YEARS 

GREENFIELD FIRE TERRITORY MERIT COMMISSION POSITIONS AND TERMS 


